
From: Jim Lye 
Sent: Thursday, October 17, 2024 5:58:42 p.m.
To: Michael Jubb <Michael.Jubb@brock.ca>
Subject: Follow-up to the BSE funding for the track and Kings St park project

Further to the letter of October 15th submitted by Christine Dukelow regarding additional
funding to be contributed by Beaverton Special Events (BSE).  

Our funding which is in addition to the existing funding already in place - We support this
funding from BSE to be used to upgrade the track to a red clay surface. 
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